
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

COMMUNITY

On Friday, June 24, over 80 Yukoners gathered to celebrate Victoria Gold 
President & CEO John McConnell and his team’s achievement in receiving 
the prestigious Association for Mineral Exploration (AME) 2021 E.A. 
Scholz Award for Excellence in Mine Development earlier this year.

Hosted by Yukon Government and coordinated by Mosaic Communications, 
this special event was held at Mt. Sima in Whitehorse and brought together 
key business leaders, individuals and government partners who played a 
role in the development - and now the operations - of Victoria Gold’s Eagle 
Gold Mine and its success.

According to Alkan Air President Wendy Tayler, who was unable attend the 
event in person and sent greetings on behalf of her team read out to the 
event guests by Yukon Chamber of Mines Executive Director Brianne 
Warner:

“As a Yukon-based entrepreneur, I want to sincerely thank you, on behalf of 
all our families at Alkan Air. Your drive and tenacity to make the Eagle Gold 
Mine a reality ensured many Yukoners could choose to stay and work in the 
territory. Many private sector businesses were able to maintain their size, 
or even grow, thanks to the positive impact of Victoria Gold.”

Rich Thompson, CEO, Director and Founder of Northern Vision 
Development (NVD) LP stated, “as you know, NVD has a deep appreciation 
of the presence of Victoria in the Yukon and its positive impact on the 
Yukon’s economy. More than that, we appreciate Victoria and its staff and 
leaders for their commitment to our community.

“You ensure that your success is shared with others in the Yukon through 
contracts and the purchase of services and you make – in our view – an 
outsized contribution to community programs. Your leadership in this 
regard does not go unnoticed and your company has left a very positive 
mark on the territory.”

On June 29, Victoria Gold hosted an official Eagle Gold Mine Grand Opening 
at the mine site. This September marks the 3rd anniversary of the mine’s 
first gold pour.

C O M I N G  T O G E T H E R  T O  R E C O G N I Z E  V I C T O R I A  G O L D

Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell with wife Tara Christie, President & CEO of Banyan Gold Corp, 
enjoy some special (and in this case humourous) congratulatory messages from key industry leaders at 
Yukon’s recognition event for McConnell and the Victoria Gold team for their receipt of the AME E.A. Scholz 
Award for Excellence in Mine Development.




